
ARE YOU A LEADER ON CAMPUS?  

Do you want to develop your leadership skills  

and meet other strong women you can relate to? 

 

Attend the 

National Conference for College Women Student Leaders  

MAY 29–JUNE 1, 2019•UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, COLLEGE PARK 

 

 

 

The North Shore branch of the American Association of University Women (AAUW) is 
offering ​full scholarships​​ to the National Conference for College Women Student 
Leaders to two ​women who are currently attending north shore area colleges​​. The 
scholarship will cover your registration, transportation, room, and most meals. 

 

Meet over 1,000 other college women from every state and around the world. Build 
your confidence! Learn new leadership skills! The conference features: 50 workshops 
that prepare students for life after college; the chance to meet inspiring female 
speakers and role models; and information on more than eighty employers and 
college/graduate school programs. 

 
Interested?  Text or call  Sheri Saginor now at ​978-478-8296 
or email  ​sherisaginor@gmail.com​​ for additional information.  
 
The application deadline is January 15, 2019.  
 
Don’t miss this opportunity! 
 
 
 
 

The American Association of University Women, founded in 1881, advances equity for women and girls 
through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research. www.aauw.org 
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